
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

 

C I R C U L A R  
Circular No. VBS/CIR/2017/02                                                                                                    Date : 08/05/2017 
 
Dear Parent(s) 
 

Greetings!! 
 

In Pursuant to Circular No. CBSE/AFF./Circular-8/2017/1217401, dated 23/02/2017, issued by the Dy. Secretary (Affiliation), CBSE 
HQs Delhi on safety of school children in the school Bus. Further, to comply with comprehensive guidelines and directives of the 
CBSE, an “Advisory to Parent” is displayed to sensitize the parent for their vital role and equal participation in proper functioning & 
running of school transport for students.  
In view of the above, parents are requested to extend their kind support and valuable suggestions; and bear equal responsibilities 
with school, for proper and smooth transport for school children. 
 

Parents are, therefore requested to observe the following important advisory: 
 

1. Parents must ensure that the mode of transport arranged by the school authorities or by themselves is absolutely safe for 
children. 

2. Voluntarily involvement of parents can oversee the conduct of drivers and other support staff during the journey in the bus. 
3. Parents should note down the violations committed by the drivers and other staffs of the school buses and immediately report 

to the school authorities or the concerned state authorities. 
4. Parents must avoid using the transport services from vehicle not having valid license or permit to carry the school children. 
5. Parents must play the role of a vigilant observer on this sensitive subject. 
6. Parents are equally responsible for the safety of their children during school journey. 
 

Please contact undersigned for further clarification, if any; 
 
DR. MANJUSHA JOSHI 
PRINCIPAL 
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